
With the increase in Covid numbers we want to let you know that we are following 

the requirements and guidelines of our Diocese, the New York State Department of 

Health, and the Center for Disease Control for cleaning, hygiene, and social 

distancing.  

Christ Church plans to implement stronger protocols, but we will remain 

open at this time. We will evaluate weekly so please check website for updates.  

For the safety of people who choose to attend a service in person, a number of 

changes are required. 

 You MUST wear your mask and KEEP IT UP OVER YOUR NOSE at all 

times.  

 Temperatures will be taken when you enter the building and you will need to 

sign in for tracing purposes.  

 Everyone is requested to use hand sanitizer when entering the welcome 

center.  

 6-foot distancing is to be practiced at all times. 

 Please do not come if you have these symptoms:  

  a) not feeling well 

  b) running a fever (100.4 or higher) 

  c) dry coughing 

Please do not come if you have been in contact with someone known to have 

the coronavirus (even if not showing symptoms), until they are well, or have 

completed self-quarantine.    

Two pews will be blocked off between seating for further distancing.  A reminder 

when service is over that you not visit but leave keeping a 6-foot distance between 

yourself and others. 

 

Sunday services are at 8am, 10am and 5pm.  
We livestream our 10am service on  
Christ Episcopal Church Ballston Spa NY YouTube.  
Please continue to check here for updates about in person worship services.  
The Wednesday Morning Study Group will NOT meet in January. 

Some people have asked where the button is for the YouTube service on our 

website.  It can be found on the bar at the top. Click on media to find it.  


